
 

 

May 14, 2020 

We hope you’re continuing to be safe and healthy. 

I want to give you some updates from the last email you received. 

While everyone had been on pause, the great staff here have been making many necessary changes to 

the building and obtaining the necessary equipment for a safe opening of the schools. As you know the 

Western NY Region has been on pause for almost 60 days. A long time. 

With the new 4 phase plan Governor Cuomo has set in place for all businesses, we believe we will be 

able to open in Mid June. 

We are getting excited to get back to serving you. Will things be different,Yes, but not your education. 

You will still receive the best Education and Training you expect to get from the great instructors.  As we 

get closer to opening, we will be sending out some information  about the changes we will all have to 

do.  

Together we will get through this challenging time. 

Please contact us for questions or concerns 633-0355 

Diane Dinsmore 


